
 

 

 

          September 19, 2025 

          Subject: Little Tomah Bridge  

Replacement 

          State WIN: 025387.00 

Location: Codyville 

        Amendment No. 1    

 

 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

 

The following questions have been received: 

 

Question: Considering the remote location, would the Department consider extending the in-

water work window, perhaps 2 months on either side. (Mar-Nov) 

 

Response: The Contractor needs to prepare bids based on the instream work window noted in 

SPECIAL PROVISION SECTION 105 – General Scope of Work (Environmental Requirements) 

dated February 12, 2025. The Project has already received an extension to the standard in-water 

work window (July 15 to September 30).   

 

 

 

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on October 1, 2025. 

 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

      Contracts & Specifications Engineer 

 

 


